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[image: image2.jpg]The 9th Annual
Lew Evans Scholarship

Golf Tournament
& Bar-B-Que

Sponsored by The Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE

Tuesday, June 19, 2007
Hanging Rock Golf Course

v ) Captain’s Choice
% Shotgun Start at 1:00pm
$400.00 per team

(Includes eight tickets for the Bar-B-Que immediately after the Tournament)

ter The Traditional
| Bar-B-Que
¥¢ ’ 5:30pm to 8:00pm!!

eg P Tickets $15.00
p (Children under 12 FREE!!)

FREE Range Balls!

Please submit registration form for both the Golf Tournament & Bar-B-Que.
For additional information, registration form or questions, please contact
Patrick Castelvecchi at (540) 857-3306.




ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  May 2007





MAY MEETING 





Thursday, May 31, 2007





COMPANION’S NIGHT


Buffet Dinner at


Montano’s


3733 Franklin ROAD


Roanoke, VA


(Directions included on Page 2)





MEETING AGENDA:


6:30 – Socialize


Buffet Dinner to Follow





Cost of dinner:


$5.00





Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Tuesday, May 29 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, see link below





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm�














President's Corner





“The ASHRAE Promise: A Sustainable Future” – Terry Townsend, ASHRAE President, 2006-2007





The ASHRAE Year is now coming to an end. Last month, we had a great turnout at the Salem Civic Center for Scholarship night. We had a roundtable discussion on Sustainable Design, Construction and Commissioning that was very well received. The big event for the evening was the awarding of scholarships. This year, we awarded six (6) $300 scholarships to students from Virginia Western Community College and Virginia Military Institute. Congratulations to the following students and best wishes for success in their academic and professional careers:





Michael D. Lloyd – Virginia Military Institute


Christian W. Lomicka – Virginia Military Institute


Brandon Evans – Virginia Western Community College


Jeff Criner – Virginia Western Community College


Jeffery Lee Williams – Virginia Western Community College


Romie Jenkins - Virginia Western Community College





Also, thanks to Howard Arthur of VMI and Gary Young of VWCC for bringing such a large number of students to this meeting! The scholarships we handed out are a result of the earnings from our annual golf tournament. Please be reminded that our tournament this year is scheduled for June 19 at Hanging Rock Golf Club in Salem. Please sign up ASAP and support the Roanoke ASHRAE Scholarship fund!





We’re now down to our last meeting of the year, which is Companions Night. This will be only a social meeting, there will be no program, but we will elect chapter officers for next year. I encourage everyone to attend and bring your spouse or significant other. The meeting will be held at Montano’s Restaurant on May 31 from 6:30-9:30pm. We will have a buffet dinner and there will be a cash bar available, so please come out for some fellowship with ASHRAE! The cost for this meeting is only $5 per person!





Now that the year has wound down to a close, I personally want to thank you for letting me serve as your president this year. This has been a good year for our Chapter, with some excellent chapter programs and meetings. I appreciate the time from everyone who volunteered and thank you to all of our members who came out to our meetings this year; you have made this year a success. Thanks to everyone for their continued support of this chapter. I look forward to seeing everyone for some socializing on May31st!





Andy Fuller

















ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2006– 2007 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�		


Pres. Elect	 Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�			


Vice Pres.	Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Secretary	David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Treasurer	Daniel Lieber		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:dlieber@hsmm.com"��dlieber@hsmm.com�


Governor	Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





		


2006 – 2007 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Mark Rogan			�HYPERLINK "mailto:mark.rogan@mcquay.com"��mark.rogan@mcquay.com �


Membership	  Mike Wright		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:mwright@hsmm.com" ��mwright@hsmm.com�


Student


Activities	Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Historian	  Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Resource


Promotion	  Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Newsletter	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						





MARK YOUR CALENDERS:





�


June 19th – 9th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament 














BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING





TBA




















Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Patrick Castelvecchi


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Directions to Meeting





�





Attention Members:


Interested in SAVING MONEY?





In support of the society game (Greening ASHRAE Meetings and Expositions) Plan, The Roanoke Chapter will offer discounts on members who carpool or use alternative transportaion to attend meetings.





$2.00 discount for driving a carpool.





$1.00 discount for any of the following:


riding in a carpool


walking


biking


ride public transportaion


drive hybrid vehicles


drive alternative fueld vehicles





Be sure to let Dan Lieber know if you qualify for the meeting discount when you pay for the meeting.


















